EMAIL TO CHAIRMAN ESOT  DATED 06 MARCH, 2015 



FAO: DAVID BEATTIE, CHAIRMAN ESOT

Despite informing you on 26th February of RSA protest outside ESOT on 3rd March 2015 and requesting a representative be available 
from your office to accept RSA formal letter of protest – you, your staff and Trustees failed miserably to carry out this simple request.

I suppose we shouldn’t be surprised – it is indicative of the ongoing way you and your Trustee Board refuse to meet with ESBRSA.

Good manners would suggest somebody could have informed us that there would be ‘nobody home’ but if that was the case
who or what was the security guard inside the building protecting?

RSA were made aware that Pensions had moved out from no. 43 to no. 27 Fitzwilliam Street – they did send a representative to accept
RSA protest letters as did a representative from the Trustees and also from the ESB Board.

Don’t you think this makes you and your staff and ESOT Trustees very special indeed! (and alone when it comes to good manners).

This letter is being published on RSA website   WWW.ESBRSA.IE  to inform all ESB pensioners and the general public.

Yours very unsatisfactorily,
Michael MacNamara, Hon Secretary ESB Retired Staff Association

